Points Of Interest

Patch the Pirate

Patch classes will begin on Wednesday, September 14th. Please have your kids here ready for the first class of the year. If there are any questions, see Bro. Stephen.

Business Meeting

There will be a quick church business meeting today, September 18th, after the afternoon service.

Ladies' Meeting

The ladies are invited for a meal out at Sombrero's on September 23rd at 5:30.

Men's Recharge

The Men's Recharge is this Friday and Saturday! Be in prayer for all the men that are attending, as well as the preachers for the event, Bro. Sam Davison, Bro. Paul Gentry, and Bro. John Roy.

Special Guest

Special guest preacher John Roy will be with us on September 25. Bro. Roy pastors in Phoenix, AZ. We are looking forward to having him here.

Outreach

October 1 at 9:00 is the date for our next outreach! Please make plans to help us pass out flyers and write cards.

Revival

Be in prayer as we prepare for our revival meeting with Bro. Bruce Humbert. The revival meeting will take place October 2-5.

Luke 12:7

"But even the very hairs of your head are all numbered. Fear not therefore: ye are of more value than many sparrows."